
 

2016 Out On Bay Street Student Leadership 

Scholarships 

Good afternoon, 

 

I am writing to give you updated information about a scholarship opportunity 

for leaders in the LGBT community at your school. Applicants must have 

completed one year of post-secondary education, and must submit a completed 

application before May 27, 2016 in order to be considered for one of two 

$2,500 awards. We're excited to share that the application process is easier 

than ever, and students now only require one reference. 

 

Additional information is available on the Scholarship webpage: 

http://outonbayst.org/initiatives/scholarshipawards/ 

 

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to reach out to me. We look 

forward to receiving applicants from your school! 

 

Kind regards, 

Phil Gazaleh 

Chair, Awards 

Organizing Committee, 2015 

Out on Bay Street 

 

T: 613 915 0866 

E: awards@outonbayst.org 
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